
 NIGHTTIME PAVING ACTIVITIES SCHEDULED AT  
SPANISH RIVER BLVD. THROUGH APRIL 

 
Seat Belts Save Lives.   
Buckle Up Everyone 

Every Time! 

P lease be advised that milling & paving activities will occur 
on Spanish River Boulevard, between NE 6th Way and 
FAU Boulevard, 9 p.m. until 7 a.m., Sunday night through 

Thursday night, through April, weather permitting.  

 

 Milling consists of removing the surface of the road in 
preparation for new asphalt. This operation is performed with 
specialized milling machines, and can generate noise. FDOT will 
be monitoring decibel levels to ensure that the contractor stays 
within tolerance. Paving requires the use of a vibratory roller to 
ensure proper compaction of asphalt; vibration monitors will be in 
place for the duration of this activity and will be monitored and 
reviewed by FDOT staff. 
 

This roadway construction operation is part of the $69 million, 2.5-
mile interchange project which began construction on January 13, 
2014 and is expected to be completed in spring 2018, weather 
permitting. Work is being performed by Astaldi Construction Corp., 
with Creative Engineering Group, Inc. administering the 
construction contract for the Florida Department of Transportation. 
 
Please contact Project Spokesperson, Andrea Pacini, at  
561-214-3358 or apacini@corradino.com for more information. 
  

 

 

Contact Information 

Kevin Micocci, P.E. 

Construction  

Project Manager, FDOT 

561-719-7793 

Kevin.Miccoci@dot.state.fl.us 

 

Eric Espinoza, P.E. 

Project Engineer 

561-703-4481 

e.espinoza@astaldi.com 

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com 

for information on FDOT 

construction projects in Palm 

Beach County.  
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